DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY
INTERNAL REVENUE SERVICE
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20224

O0CT 15 1388

Knights of Coclumbus Supreme Council
One Columbus Plaza
New Haven, CT 06510-3325

Dear Sir or Madam:

This letter is in response to your request for a letter from the Internal Revenue Service
confirming your exempt status and the exempt status of your subordinate units.

Qur records indicate your Employee ldentification Number is 22-3597634 and that a
group ruling issued in October 1940, recognized your organization and subordinate
councils as being exempt from federal income tax under what is now section 501(c)(8)

of the Internal Revenue Code (IRC). Your Group Exemption Number is 0188. The
group ruling is still in effect.

Sincerely,

ot £ e i

Harold N. Toppall
Chief, Projects Branch 2
Exempt Organizations Division



